Lord Evans replies to letter from
Tonia Antoniazzi MP

News story

Lord Evans replies to Tonia Antoniazzi's request that the Committee on
Standards in Public Life investigate the Chancellor’s declaration of

interests
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In response to a letter from Tonia Antoniazzi MP, Lord Evans outlined the
Committee’s remit as an advisory body, and not a regulator. It is not within
the remit of the Committee to investigate individual alleged breaches of any

Code of Conduct.
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